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The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at Board
meeting held on the 08/09/2023.

The Board decided to refuse the appeal for the reasons and considerations

hereunder.

Reasons and considerations

The Board is not satisfied, based on the information submitted with the application
and in response to the local authority’s further information request, that the receiving
waterbody, the Kilmulhane stream, has the assimilative capacity to receive and
transfer the water discharge as proposed, in addition, the proposed receiving
waterbody is a tributary of the Casheen river, a transitional waterbody, which is
currently classified as being of poor water quality status. Having regard to the
foregoing the Board is not satisfied that the proposed discharge would not be

injurious to the receiving waterbodies.
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